William C Cason I1I Public Safety Commission
Chief of Police Mayor Annalee Sams

Terry Mathis
CCason@daltonga.gov Truman Whitfield

www.daltonga.gov
BAE Alex Brown

Lane Jackson

DALTON POLICE DEPARTMENT
301 Jones Street, Dalton, Georgia 30720

Phone: 706-278-9085

July 7, 2025

MPO Sean Hudson
Dalton Police Department
301 Jones Street

Dalton GA 30720

Dear MPO Hudson,

I am happy to inform you of your selection as the Employee of the Month for June, 2025. Your
selection was based off your efforts and outstanding work in coordinating the Law Enforcement

Cadet Academy.

Your hard work and willingness to go the “extra mile” to make this initiative a huge success has
not gone unnoticed. Michael Schwartz, Georgia State Vice Commander for the American
Legion, attended the camp and was very impressed. He stated that he would like to send to the
other region legion posts the schedule of this camp as a model of how they should conduct their
camps, and would be interested in expanding this camp to accommodate students from
surrounding regions. I want to thank you again for your outstanding service to our community in
working with other agencies and the Legion to make this endeavor the success it has become.

In addition to this letter and certificate, you are awarded one day off with pay. Your name will
also be submitted to the Elk’s Lodge of Dalton, who will send you a gift in the near future.

Best Regards,

Chief Cliff Cason
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